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  Shin Yat Tong On Yat Kindergarten 

First Semester of 2024/25 Academic Year 

Parents Seminar “Laws to protect your children” 

Dear parents, 

Hello everyone! Our kindergarten has invited professional social 

workers from the International Preschool Association to host a parent 

workshop on “Laws to protect your children” for parents of our 

kindergarten from 9:00 to 10:00 am on January 14, 2025 (Tuesday). 

Your parents can visit the school in person or participate via video. An 

online introduction to the “Laws to Protect Your Children” parent 

workshop is enclosed. Parents are kindly requested to check it out and 

sign up for your child’s class before 8/1 (Wednesday) to participate so 

that class teachers and parents can work together to protect the safety of 

their children. Thank you for your excellent attention to the protection 

of your children. 

Yours faithfully, 

School Affairs Office 

 

 

Information issue date: January 6, 2025 

 

 

 

 


